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For Immediate Release  January 8, 2020 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Identity of Aggravated Robbery Suspect 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying a suspect in an 
aggravated robbery. 
 
On Thursday, December 11, 2019 at about 9:35 P.M. Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 
Office were dispatched to an aggravated robbery that had just occurred at the Valero convenience store 
located at 20816 Loop 494 New Caney, Texas. The suspect fled the scene before the arrival of Deputies. 
When Deputies arrived they learned that the pictured suspect entered the store with a rifle, threatened the 
employees, and stole several cartons of cigarettes and money from the cash register. The suspect is believed 
to be a young Hispanic male, medium build.  
 
If you have any information regarding this incident please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to 
case#19A397145. 
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